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Title: President

Comments: Hi, my name is Joe O'Malley and I am the President of the Rocky Mountain Sport Riders (RMSR).

We are located in the Vail Valley and have a large, passionate group of motorcycle riders that frequent your area.

We have 631 annual members and 1,400 Facebook followers. We appreciate you taking the time to reach out

and gather and also review/hear our comments about the GMUG Forest Plan.

 

RMSR strongly supports Alternative C. As the motorized user group grows, we recognize the need to maintain

the existing trails we have and allow for future flexibility and a balanced approach for access by many user

groups. We would also ask that the area in/on/around the Continental Divide be kept as motorized. This is one of

the most unique, beautiful, scenic areas that can be accessed by motorcycles. It truly is something special that

everyone should get to experience.

 

We also oppose any designation that would encompass existing motorized trails into a primitive or semi-primitive

area. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and your help keeping our sport alive and well for future generations to come.

You truly have something special in your boundaries and we all would like to share it with ALL user groups in the

future.


